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Sent:
To:
Subject:

Phillip Stegmaier <pgsteg@cox.net>
Wednesday, January 27, 2010 7:10 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Please do not change the Forex rules as proposed in the new regulation (identification number RIN 3038-AC61).
I currently trade Forex and make a modest income to supplement my military pension. I will not be able to do this
if I cannot get the current leverage for my trades. I am not a rich man but would like to continue in this endeavor.
I will be writing my congressman to inform him of my modest request as well.
Thank you.
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